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To Whom it May Concern
Thank you for the opportunity to refer to the Consultation on the Wholesale Retail Code.
We at Dŵr Cymru are in agreement with the proposed changes, including the restructuring of
 the WRC to incorporate the Wholesale Contract, and have no further comments.
Yours sincerely,
Daniel Davies
Regulatory Strategy Manager
Dwr Cymru Welsh Water
Pentwyn Road
Nelson
Treharris
Mid Glamorgan
CF46 6LY
Desk: 01443 248062
Mobile: 07771 797897
Email: DanielD.Davies@dwrcymru.com
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